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28th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are always looking for exciting new ways for the children to be active and to enjoy 

being outdoors.  The Wildlife Trust has created a wildlife challenge for each day in the 

month of June.  

 

This year the theme is ‘Random Acts of Wildness.’  During the month of June there is a 

range of activities which can be completed all helping to support your child’s health, 

well-being and understanding of nature. The attached activity passport includes the 30 

exciting activities you might like to try.  You might want to complete all of the 

activities or you could just select your favourite!    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The aim of the project is to bring people closer to nature where they live and to be 

agents of change by acting local and thinking globally.   

 

We hope you enjoy the activities and as always thank you for support. 

 

Green and Science Teams  

 

 


